
Dear Families, 

I hope you all had a refreshing half term break. 
We are now in the final seven weeks of the 
school year, and we have lots of exciting events 
coming up! 

We were lucky enough to have the wonderful 
Femmes de la Mer come into school on 
Monday to sing to us and teach us some sea 
shanties. They will be performing at the 
Falmouth Sea Shanty Festival in a couple of 
weeks—and so will our Year 5s and 6s! 

The Year 6s are loving their Leavers’ Hoodies! A 
huge thank you to the Friends, who have so 
kindly organised and gifted the hoodies. They 
look great! 

The Pasty Walk will be happening next Wednesday, 14th June. 
Please encourage your children to ask friends, family, aunts, 
uncles, grannies, neighbours, dogs, cats, etc. for sponsorship—
the Friends have lots of exciting plans to make the school even 
more lovely! We look forward to seeing you at school at 17:00 on 
Wednesday! 

Rugby Match Report: On Wednesday, we played three games at Penryn College. All of us played really 
well, especially considering we were a player down. The first match was against Constantine, unfortunately 

we lost 2-0. The second game we were much 
improved against Perranarworthal, winning 3-0. 
Robin scored one, Massi scored one and Stanley 
scored one. The final game we played Mabe, by 
which time we were all playing well as a team, 
winning 5-2. Robin scored one, Massi scored two, 
Stanley scored one and Teddy scored his first try 
of the league. We have all really enjoyed taking 
part in the rugby league and hope we continue to 
do well in the future! -by Stanley 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mr Chirgwin 

09/06/23 

Stars of the Week! 

Piskies: Austin 

Cormoran: Fitz 

Morgawr: Ori 

Zennor: Charlie 

Bedruthan: Hollie 

Values Award: Elba 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  05/06/2023 

Piskies 91.6% 
Cormoran 95.4% 
Morgawr 85.2% 
Zennor 96.3% 
Bedruthan 91.6% 



If you get a chance, have a look in the school garden- the new raised beds in there look fantastic. Massive 
thanks to everyone who helped put them in place on Wednesday, and to Cornwall Gardens Trust for 
providing the grant funding. 

You may have seen the year sixes round school sporting their new Leavers Hoodies. These have been 
paid for by the Friends from money raised this year. Thanks to Jukoprint in Penryn who did a great print 
job with a hefty discount for us. 

The next event on the calendar is the Pasty Walk next Wednesday evening. The deadline for ordering 
food has now passed, but you can still join us for the walk even if you don't have a pasty ordered. Please 
persuade any friends and relatives to sponsor your child for the walk; any sponsorship money raised can 
be brought into school from next week in a named envelope. 

Many thanks, 

The Friends 

Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

14/06/23 Pasty Walk 

19/06/23 Year 6 Minack Theatre Trip 

06/07/23 Bags2School Collection 

06/07/23 Whole School Photo 

11/07/23 

SPORTS DAY 

Piskies/Cormoran morning 

Morgawr, Zennor and Bedruthan afternoon 

13th/14th July Year 3 and 4 School Camp 

16/07/23 School Summer Fair 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/23 INSET Day 

25/07/23 INSET Day 


